
 

 

Women Anglers of Minnesota 

Ice Fishing Tournament Rules Saturday, February 26th 2022 

Thumper Pond Resort-Star Lake 

Addendum to Rules 

30.) Underwater camera and Panoptics/Livescope type technology cannot be used during the 

tournament.  You may use these during pre-fishing, but these will not be allowed on the ice during 

tournament time.   

 

COVID-19 Policy: If you are feeling sick, please do not participate in this event. By registering for this 

event, you are acknowledging that an inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public place 

where people are present. By attending this event, you acknowledge that you are not currently 

experiencing COVID symptoms. By attending this event, you voluntarily assume all risks related to 

exposure to COVID-19 and agree not to hold Women Anglers of Minnesota or any of their affiliates, 

directors, officers, contractors, volunteers, and/or sponsors liable for any illness or injury. 

If you have any questions, please contact the tournament directors: 

Amy Munsinger: youth@womenanglersmn.com 

Liz Colsen: vp@womenanglersmn.com 


